
CITY OF NEWPORT BEACH

January 1, 2019

PUBLIC NOTICES

Civic Center - City Council Chambers

PB&R Commission - CANCELLED

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PB&R COMMISSION MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the PB&R Commission, scheduled 

for Tuesday, January 1, 2019 at 6:00 pm has been cancelled.

The next regular meeting will be held Tuesday, February 5, 2019 at 6:00 pm in the City 

Council Chambers, 100 Civic Center Drive, Newport Beach, California.


